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     Sign-Up Genius
Hello Parents/Guardians!
This year's Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled for the week of September 18th-22nd. You will find a list of conference times on the link below. Please choose a time that works best for you. I am looking forward to meeting with you to discuss your child's progress and all the exciting activities that are planned for your child to experience this year in 3rd grade at Country Springs.

	If you are ready to get a head start in planning your parent-teacher conference, please visit the following website. It is first come, first served.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094CA8A923ABF49-parentteacher2
	
You will receive notification by e-mail confirming the date and time of your scheduled conference. Please check clutter/junk mail as Sign-Up Genius tends to be sent to those folders. 

[image: ]                                                         Thank you,
           Mrs. Shuler
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TO SCHOOL!





